
 

 

The Notice of Change (NOC) submitted to update the Notice of Intent (NOI) for the facility listed below was received on June 17, 2025. The intent to
discharge stormwater associated with construction activity under the terms and conditions imposed by the Texas Pollutant Discharge Elimination
System (TPDES) stormwater Construction General Permit (CGP) TXR150000 is acknowledged. Your facility's unique TPDES CGP stormwater
authorization number is:
 

 
The TCEQ's stormwater CGP requires certain stormwater pollution prevention and control measures, possible monitoring and reporting, and
periodic inspections. Among the conditions and requirements of this permit, you must have prepared and implemented a stormwater pollution
prevention plan (SWP3) that is tailored to your construction site. As a facility authorized to discharge under the stormwater CGP, all terms and
conditions must be complied with to maintain coverage and avoid possible penalties.
 

This CGP and all authorizations expire on March 5, 2028, unless otherwise amended. If you have any questions related to processing of your
application, you may contact the Stormwater Processing Center by email at SWPERMIT@tceq.texas.gov or by telephone at (512) 239-3700. For
technical issues, you may contact the stormwater technical staff by email at SWGP@tceq.texas.gov or by telephone at (512) 239-4671. Also, you
may obtain information on the TCEQ web site at https://www.tceq.texas.gov/goto/wq-dpa. A copy of this document should be kept with your
SWP3.
 

TEXAS COMMISSION ON ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY
Texas Pollutant Discharge Elimination System

Stormwater Construction General Permit

TXR1529GO
Coverage Effective: September 14, 2021

Project/Site Information:
RN111335469
Swenson Heights - Hb
Southeast of The Intersection of Cordova Road And Cr 105 Huber
Road
Seguin, TX 78155
Guadalupe County

Operator:
CN601213523
Continental Homes of Texas, L.P.
1306 E Mccarty Ln Ste 100
San Marcos, TX 78666

Issued Date: June 20, 2025 FOR THE COMMISSION
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June 20, 2025

 
Dear Applicant:

 
Re: TPDES General Permit for Construction Stormwater Runoff (TXR150000)

Notice of Change to an Active Authorization

 
Your Notice of Change (NOC) request to update your authorization under the general permit for discharge of
stormwater associated with construction activities has been received. Pursuant to authorization from the
Executive Director of the Texas Commission on Environmental Quality, the Division Deputy Director of the
Water Quality Division has issued the enclosed Certificate. The effective date of your authorization under the
Construction General Permit has not changed.
 
For questions related to the processing of your application you may contact the Stormwater Processing Center
by email at SWPERMIT@tceq.texas.gov or by telephone at (512) 239-3700.
 
If you have any technical questions regarding this general permit, you may contact the stormwater technical
staff at (512) 239-4671 or by email at SWGP@tceq.texas.gov. Also, you may obtain information on the
stormwater web site at https://www.tceq.texas.gov/permitting/stormwater.
 

Sincerely,

Robert Sadlier, Deputy Director

Water Quality Division

P.O. Box 13087   *   Austin, Texas 78711-3087   *   512-239-1000   *   tceq.texas.gov
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